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In view of the fact that Hydro-Quebec will not pay for the US side of the project I feel that it would be wise to  

reconsider the entire project. Further, recent information on the lowering demand for electricity in Rhode Island  

due to a successful wind project, further lessens the need for this poorly conceived project. As an Eversource  

customer I object to any project that will increase our already over priced electricity. This project is not necessary  

and will cost more in environmental damage to the tourist areas of the state than any benefit New Hampshire  

will ever draw from this project. We don't need this, cannot afford this, and do not want the damage to our local  

tourist based economies. Ina M. Lippard 

 
 

  

 


